
February 14, 2023      SF404      

 

 

Dear Health and Human Services Committee Members: 

I am strongly urge you to support the much-needed bill SF404, Freedom to 

Choose, which will give my family member on Medical Assistance the ability to 

choose their doctors and health care providers.  I strongly support this Freedom to 

Choose bill and hope you will also. 

Many families may find themselves in the position of needing a doctor or prefer a 

doctor that is not in a managed care network.  My grandson, who was born with 

cancer 30 some years, may be one of these people someday.                           

Please support, Vote for the Freedom to Choose bill. 

Thank you.  

 

Mary Tyree 

9100 13th Avenue South 

Bloomington, MN  

     


